
Dear Christian Friend,

VISION LUNCH: Lochardil House Hotel; March 22nd , 13.00

Following the recent announcement that many of the Wesley Owen shops might 

have to close, we have been having intensive discussions with many of the store 

managers and staff, to see whether a new vision could be put into place, in order to 

continue an effective Christian presence in our high streets.

As a church leader in the Inverness or Highland area, we would like to invite you and 

your fellow leaders to a lunch on March 22nd at 13.00, at Lochardil House Hotel, 

Stratherrick Road, 

INVERNESS, IV2 4AF, at which there will be a presentation outlining the vision. 

In order to cater appropriately, please complete the enclosed invitation and return it 

by March 17th, using the enclosed envelope. I very much hope you can attend, but if 

you are unable to, please send along a representative in your place.

If you would like more information, then please call me on 01527 579785 or e mail 

atwilley@mulberry-house.com.

With warm greetings

             

Rev Andy Twilley
Director of Christian Life and Ministry


